
 
 

This year Redmond High School PTSA 
will be holding a Hanging Basket 
fundraiser for Grad Night Celebration. 
 
We are excited to offer a beautiful 
Van Wingerden Greenhouses premium 
12 inch hanging basket. 
 
Since 1980, Van Wingerden has a well-
known reputation for growing beautiful 
hanging baskets in the Pacific Northwest. 
 
Cost:  
 

$40.00 
 
Orders are due by Wednesday, April 23. 
Pickup will be Saturday, May 3 in the 
afternoon (specific time window is TBD) 
at Redmond High School. 
 
Visit the RHS PTSA website to order.  
https://redmondhsptsa.org/Packet/HangingBasketFundraiser  
 

 

 
 

Here are examples of a few of the baskets Van 
Wingerden Greenhouses grew last year. 

Each year they come up with 20+ varieties of new 
basket combinations. 
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